Elmore, Mable SDPR:EX

From: Deppiesse, Jordan SDPR:EX
Sent: December 17, 2019 11:52 AM
Subject: PRAC Bi-Weekly Update

Dear Committee Members,
This email is the bi-weekly update on government initiatives that advance the priorities outlined in TogetherBC.

The article summaries are categorized under the Four Guiding Principles of TogetherBC: Affordability, Opportunity,
Reconciliation, and Social Inclusion. Please find the article summaries and links to full articles below.

PRAC Media Update
Dec. 2 —Dec. 17, 2019

Affordability

Last bills mark end of MISP premiums in B.C.

(Dec. 5) People in B.C. will receive their last bill for Medical Services Plan (MSP) premiums in December 20189, putting
more money back into the pockets of British Columbians, as the B.C. government works to make life more affordable for
all. As of Jan. 1, 2020, MSP premiums will be fully eliminated.

Better access for Kelowna families to affordable, quality child care
(Dec. 6) Child care is getting less expensive and easier to find in Kelowna as the province invests in 68 new child care
spaces to give more parents the option to return to work, go back to school or pursue other opportunities.

New affordable homes for seniors coming to Salt Spring Island
(Dec. 9) Seniors with low to middle incomes will soon benefit from 22 new affordable rental homes, as construction
begins on the expansion of Croftonbrook.

Affordable homes open for people in Williams Lake
(Dec. 11) People with low to moderate incomes, including those with disabilities, now have access to 39 new affordable
rental homes in Williams Lake.

Better access to affordable, quality child care for Victoria families
(Dec. 16) Child care is getting less expensive and easier to find in Victoria as the Province invests in 260 new spaces to
give more parents the option to return to work, go back to school or pursue other opportunities.

Better support for food security

(Dec. 5) The Province provided $3 million to the Victoria Foundation in March 2019. $1.1 million helped establish the
new Food Security — Provincial Initiatives Fund. The first five projects have received a total of $664,695. Additional grant
recipients will be announced in 2020. Article Links are Included Below:

Better support for food security for Stellat’en First Nation

Better support for food security in Pemberton/Lillooet area

Better support for food security in Bella Coola

Better support for food security in Lower Mainland

Opportunity
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Young people get training, mentorship to work in arts, culture
(Dec. 4) More than 50 young people are getting on-the-job experience in the arts and culture sector, thanks to early
career development grants delivered through the BC Arts Council.

B.C. investing in EV skills training for a cleaner, better future
(Dec. 4) With support from CleanBC, a new electric vehicle (EV) training program for automotive technicians has
successfully completed its first pilot and will be available to the publicin 2020.

Gang prevention program expands to keep more students safe

(Dec. 5) The Province is investing an additional $4.93 million over the next three years to provide immediate support to
students, parents, educators, law enforcement and community partners through gang prevention and awareness
training programs in Campbell River, Chilliwack, Courtenay and Hope.

Skills training leads to encore careers for older workers

(Dec. 6) Melanie Mark, Minister of Advanced Education, Skills and Training, announced S5 million in annual
provincewide funding to provide skills training to 733 people aged 55 and older. The college is one of 17 service
providers throughout the province offering locally designed programs over two years.

Skills training, job supports for those who need them most

(Dec. 9) New programs throughout the province will support British Columbians who face multiple barriers to
employment to build the skills they need to embark on new careers. Nicholas Simons, MLA for Powell River-Sunshine
Coast, announced $10 million a year to support more than 1,100 people a year throughout the province.

Skills training supports people over 55 in Surrey

(Dec. 13) People aged 55 and older in Surrey are getting opportunities to build skills for new careers with training
programs that break down barriers to employment for older workers. Seventeen skills-training programs throughout
B.C. are receiving $5 million annually to deliver locally designed skills-training programs and supports to an estimated
733 British Columbians a year.

Social Inclusion

Launch of connectivity fund creates opportunity for communities
(Dec. 2) The Province is now accepting applications for this historic $50 million in grant funding for rural, remote and
Indigenous communities to access grants for high-speed internet projects.

Gang prevention program expands to keep more students safe

(Dec. 5) The Province is investing an additional $4.93 million over the next three years to provide immediate support to
students, parents, educators, law enforcement and community partners through gang prevention and awareness
training programs in Campbell River, Chilliwack, Courtenay and Hope.

Making travel in B.C. more accessible for all
(Dec. 6) Travelling in British Columbia will be easier for people with disabilities, as the Province and Destination BC
embark on a multi-phased plan to make B.C. tourism more accessible and inclusive.

New replacement for aging Clements Centre

(Dec. 11) People with developmental disabilities in Cobble Hill will have a new accessible program space with support
through the Community Gaming Grants program. Clements Centre Society is one of 63 not-for-profits receiving a total
of $5 million in capital project grants through the Community Gaming Grants program in 2019.

Gaming grants fund community projects throughout B.C.
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(Dec. 13) In 2019-20, the Province is providing $5 million in capital project grants for organizations to buy and upgrade
community facilities, infrastructure and equipment. The capital projects program is part of the annual $140-million
Community Gaming Grants program supporting about 5,000 community organizations.

Reconciliation

New Indigenous court in Williams Lake

(Dec. 16) The provincial court chief judge has approved Williams Lake’s proposal for an Indigenous court. The Province
is working with Indigenous communities to establish Indigenous courts throughout British Columbia. These courts will
help government build a justice system that better respects and addresses the needs of Indigenous peoples.
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Elmore, Mable SDPR:EX

From: Lissa Smith <Ismith@mnbc.ca>

Sent: December 10, 2019 4:11 PM

To: Deppiesse, Jordan SDPR:EX; 'lsmith@mnbc.ca’; .22
$.22 ‘cwright@tapsbc.ca’; $-22 ‘adrienne@firstcallbc.org’;
‘zahra.esmail@southvan.org'; 'Stephanie.smith@bcgeu.ca'; 'Catherine_Ludgate@vancity.com’;
'rmcgregor@cfswl.ca’; 'pendakur@sfu.ca'; 'ccasimer@fns.bc.ca'; $-22 Elmore,
Mable SDPR:EX

Cc: Squance, Leah SDPR:EX; Brandt, Alissa SDPR:EX; Harrington, Molly SDPR:EX

Subject: RE: RESPONSE REQUIRED: March PRAC Meeting Date

Thanks, The 20" also works for me along with the 13™, Lissa

From: Deppiesse, Jordan SDPR:EX [mailto:Jordan.Deppiesse@gov.bc.ca]
Sent: Tuesday, December 10, 2019 4:10 PM
To: 'Ismith@mnbc.ca'; 522 'cwright@tapsbc.ca';
.22 :'adrienne@firstcallbc.org’; 'zahra.esmail@southvan.org'; 'Stephanie.smith@bcgeu.ca';
'Catherine_Ludgate@vancity.com'; 'rmcgregor@cfswl.ca'; 'pendakur@sfu.ca’; 'ccasimer@fns.bc.ca’;
.22 Elmore, Mable SDPR:EX <Mable.ElImore@gov.bc.ca>
Cc: Squance, Leah SDPR:EX <Leah.Squance@gov.bc.ca>; Brandt, Alissa SDPR:EX <Alissa.Brandt@gov.bc.ca>; Harrington,
Molly SDPR:EX <Molly.Harrington@gov.bc.ca>
Subject: RE: RESPONSE REQUIRED: March PRAC Meeting Date

Apologies all — March 20™ is the Friday!

From: Deppiesse, Jordan SDPR:EX

Sent: December 10, 2019 4:07 PM

To: 'lsmith@mnbc.ca'; £.22 'cwright@tapsbc.ca';

.22 ; 'adrienne@firstcallbc.org'; 'zahra.esmail@southvan.org'; 'Stephanie.smith@bcgeu.ca’;
'Catherine_Ludgate@vancity.com'; 'rmcgregor@cfswl.ca'; 'pendakur@sfu.ca’; 'ccasimer@fns.bc.ca’;

s.22 Elmore, Mable SDPR:EX <Mable.Elmore@gov.bc.ca>

Cc: Squance, Leah SDPR:EX <Leah.Squance@gov.bc.ca>; Brandt, Alissa SDPR:EX <Alissa.Brandt@gov.bc.ca>; Harrington,
Molly SDPR:EX <Molly.Harrington@gov.bc.ca>

Subject: RESPONSE REQUIRED: March PRAC Meeting Date

Dear Committee Members,

As mentioned during the November 29*" meeting, we are hoping to organize the next meeting of the Minister’s Poverty
Reduction Advisory Committee for a Friday in March.

Please respond to this email by December 16" to indicate which of the following dates you are available:

Friday March 6
Friday March 13
Friday March 22

Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns.
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Thank you,
Jordan

Jordan Deppiesse

Manager, Poverty Reduction

Strategic Policy Initiatives Branch | Research, Innovation and Policy Division
Ministry of Social Development and Poverty Reduction

Phone: 778 698 7853 |email: Jordan.Deppiesse@gov.bc.ca

Grateful to be living and working on the traditional territory of the Lakvapan peoples.
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Elmore, Mable SDPR:EX

From: Deppiesse, Jordan SDPR:EX

Sent: December 10, 2019 4:10 PM

To: 'Ismith@mnbc.ca’; 8-22
‘cwright@tapsbc.ca'; s.22 ‘adrienne@firstcallbc.org’;
‘zahra.esmail@southvan.org'; 'Stephanie.smith@bcgeu.ca'; 'Catherine_Ludgate@vancity.com’;
‘rmcgregor@cfswl.ca’; 'pendakur@sfu.ca’; 'ccasimer@fns.bc.ca’; .22 Elmore,
Mable SDPR:EX

Cc: Squance, Leah SDPR:EX; Brandt, Alissa SDPR:EX; Harrington, Molly SDPR:EX

Subject: RE: RESPONSE REQUIRED: March PRAC Meeting Date

Apologies all — March 20" is the Friday!

From: Deppiesse, Jordan SDPR:EX

Sent: December 10, 2019 4:07 PM

To: 'Ismith@mnbc.ca'; s.22 ‘cwright@tapsbc.ca';

s.22 'adrienne@firstcallbc.org'’; 'zahra.esmail@southvan.org'; 'Stephanie.smith@bcgeu.ca';
'Catherine_Ludgate@vancity.com'; 'rmcgregor@cfswl.ca’; 'pendakur@sfu.ca'; 'ccasimer@fns.bc.ca';

s.22 + Elmore, Mable SDPR:EX <Mable.EImore@gov.bc.ca>

Cc: Squance, Leah SDPR:EX <Leah.Squance@gov.bc.ca>; Brandt, Alissa SDPR:EX <Alissa.Brandt@gov.bc.ca>; Harrington,
Molly SDPR:EX <Molly.Harrington@gov.bc.ca>

Subject: RESPONSE REQUIRED: March PRAC Meeting Date

Dear Committee Members,

As mentioned during the November 29" meeting, we are hoping to organize the next meeting of the Minister’s Poverty
Reduction Advisory Committee for a Friday in March.

Please respond to this email by December 16" to indicate which of the following dates you are available:

Friday March 6
Friday March 13
Friday March 22

Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns.

Thank you,
Jordan

Jordan Deppiesse

Manager, Poverty Reduction

Strategic Policy Initiatives Branch | Research, Innovation and Policy Division
Ministry of Social Development and Poverty Reduction

Phone: 778 698 7853 |email: Jordan.Deppiesse@gov.bc.ca

Grateful to be living and working on the traditional territory of the La!éws'gan peoples.
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Elmore, Mable SDPR:EX

From: Lissa Smith <Ismith@mnbc.ca>

Sent: December 10, 2019 4:09 PM

To: Deppiesse, Jordan SDPR:EX; 'lsmith@mnbc.ca’; 8-22
$.22 ‘cwright@tapsbc.ca’; .22 ‘adrienne@firstcallbc.org’;
‘zahra.esmail@southvan.org'; 'Stephanie.smith@bcgeu.ca'; 'Catherine_Ludgate@vancity.com’;
'rmcgregor@cfswl.ca’; 'pendakur@sfu.ca’; ‘ccasimer@fns.bc.ca’;s-22 Elmore,
Mable SDPR:EX

Cc: Squance, Leah SDPR:EX; Brandt, Alissa SDPR:EX; Harrington, Molly SDPR:EX

Subject: RE: RESPONSE REQUIRED: March PRAC Meeting Date

Hi Jordan, | can be available for the 13" or 22" of March. Thank you for your email. Lissa

From: Deppiesse, Jordan SDPR:EX [mailto:Jordan.Deppiesse@gov.bc.ca]
Sent: Tuesday, December 10, 2019 4:07 PM
To: 'lsmith@mnbc.ca';$-22 'cwright@tapsbc.ca';
.22 . 'adrienne@firstcallbc.org'; 'zahra.esmail@southvan.org'; 'Stephanie.smith@bcgeu.ca’;
'Catherine_Ludgate@vancity.com'; 'rmcgregor@cfswl.ca'; 'pendakur@sfu.ca’; 'ccasimer@fns.bc.ca’;
$.22 Elmore, Mable SDPR:EX <Mable.Elmore@gov.bc.ca>
Cc: Squance, Leah SDPR:EX <Leah.Squance@gov.bc.ca>; Brandt, Alissa SDPR:EX <Alissa.Brandt@gov.bc.ca>; Harrington,
Molly SDPR:EX <Molly.Harrington@gov.bc.ca>
Subject: RESPONSE REQUIRED: March PRAC Meeting Date

Dear Committee Members,

As mentioned during the November 29'" meeting, we are hoping to organize the next meeting of the Minister’s Poverty
Reduction Advisory Committee for a Friday in March.

Please respond to this email by December 16" to indicate which of the following dates you are available:

Friday March 6
Friday March 13
Friday March 22

Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns.

Thank you,
Jordan

Jordan Deppiesse

Manager, Poverty Reduction

Strategic Policy Initiatives Branch | Research, Innovation and Policy Division
Ministry of Social Development and Poverty Reduction

Phone: 778 698 7853 |email: Jordan.Deppiesse@gov.bc.ca

Grateful to be living and working on the traditional territory of the La!éf‘vagan peoples.
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Elmore, Mable SDPR:EX

From: Deppiesse, Jordan SDPR:EX

Sent: December 10, 2019 4:07 PM

To: 'lsmith@mnbc.ca’; $-22
‘cwright@tapsbc.ca’; $-22 ‘adrienne@firstcallbc.org’;
‘zahra.esmail@southvan.org'; 'Stephanie.smith@bcgeu.ca'; 'Catherine_Ludgate@vancity.com’;
'rmcgregor@cfswl.ca’; 'pendakur@sfu.ca’; ‘ccasimer@fns.bc.ca’;s-22 Elmore,
Mable SDPR:EX

Cc: Squance, Leah SDPR:EX; Brandt, Alissa SDPR:EX; Harrington, Molly SDPR:EX

Subject: RESPONSE REQUIRED: March PRAC Meeting Date

Dear Committee Members,

As mentioned during the November 29" meeting, we are hoping to organize the next meeting of the Minister’s Poverty
Reduction Advisory Committee for a Friday in March.

Please respond to this email by December 16" to indicate which of the following dates you are available:

Friday March 6
Friday March 13
Friday March 22

Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns.

Thank you,
Jordan

Jordan Deppiesse

Manager, Poverty Reduction

Strategic Policy Initiatives Branch | Research, Innovation and Policy Division
Ministry of Social Development and Poverty Reduction

Phone: 778 698 7853 |email: Jordan.Deppiesse@gov.bc.ca

Grateful to be living and working on the traditional territory of the La!é»’@gan peoples.
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Elmore, Mable SDPR:EX

From: Deppiesse, Jordan SDPR:EX
Sent: December 9, 2019 1:17 PM
To: 'lsmith@mnbc.ca'; $-22 _
‘cwright@tapsbc.ca'; 522 ‘adrienne@firstcallbc.org’;

‘zahra.esmail@southvan.org'; 'Stephanie.smith@bcgeu.ca'; 'Catherine_Ludgate@vancity.com’;
‘rmcgregor@cfswl.ca’; 'pendakur@sfu.ca’; ‘ccasimer@fns.bc.ca';s.22

Cc: Squance, Leah SDPR:EX; Brandt, Alissa SDPR:EX; EImore, Mable SDPR:EX; Harrington, Molly SDPR:EX
Subject: PRAC Follow-Up
Attachments: PRAC_Record of Meeting_Nov 29.docx; UNDRIP_full declaration.pdf; Advisory Committee

Report.pptx; PathForward.pptx

Dear Committee Members,

As a follow up from the November 29" Poverty Reduction Advisory Committee meeting, please find attached four
documents for your review:

1. The Record of Meeting from the November 29'" advisory committee meeting

2. The United Nations Declaration on the Rights of Indigenous Peoples

3. Trans+ Presentation from Dr. Devor. This is an updated version from the one included in your package.
4. Path Forward Presentation from Elaine Alec

We will be sending out some options for the date of the next meeting in the coming weeks.

Thank you,
Jordan

Jordan Deppiesse

Manager, Poverty Reduction

Strategic Policy Initiatives Branch | Research, Innovation and Policy Division
Ministry of Social Development and Poverty Reduction

Phone: 778 698 7853 |email: Jordan.Deppiesse@gov.bc.ca

Grateful to be living and working on the traditional territory of the La!éwagan peoples.
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Elmore, Mable SDPR:EX

From: ElImore.MLA, Mable <Mable.ElImore. MLA@leg.bc.ca>

Sent: December 3, 2019 5:23 PM

To: Elmore, Mable SDPR:EX

Subject: FW: My Home 4 Now - An exciting development

Attachments: Tiny Home Flyer - MICRO HOME PROMO.pdf; Tiny Home Micro Home Product Information 2.pdf

Hi Mable — | believe this is more SDPR related - K

From: heather@myhome4now.com <heather@myhome4now.com>
Sent: December 3, 2019 2:19 PM

To: heather@myhome4now.com

Subject: My Home 4 Now - An exciting development

My Home 4 NOoWw is a non-profit company that is pleased to present a real and cost effective product
that addresses the transitional phase of homelessness. Our micro-homes will lift people out of tents and
the elements and into a warm, safe and dry place while on the wait-list for more long-term residence.

When we talk about "the homeless" it's often in abstract terms but these are folks sleeping in the cold
tonight and they are your neighbours, friends and family. Some people are uncomfortable in shelters and
sometimes for good reasons. Others are ashamed and live in much harsher conditions because of pride.
There are many unique predicaments that lead to lack of secure long-term housing that are well beyond
the scope of this message.

However, we have a proposal that may offer comfort and security to some of our most marginalized
citizens. The My Home 4 Now team has designed a micro home, in its most basic form, is a secure
place to sleep and store one's personal belongings. The features are described in detail in the attached
documents and the highlights are as follows:

*Designed and manufactured in British Columbia

*Walls, roof and floor panels are insulated with energy efficient Polyurethane Foam

*Polyurethane has a Class 1 Fire Rating and is Moisture/Mold Resistant

*Flat Pack and Forklift friendly

*Single Unit shipping package is six feet by eight feet by thirty inches (6' x 8' x 30") and is about 500 Ibs.
*Similar footprint to a tent (6’ x 8’) but with a ceiling height of 7” one one side and 8’ on the other
*These micro homes can be assembled in under fifteen minutes, using just screwdrivers.

*They can be disassembled in fifteen minutes

In a province where homeless people are asking to be allowed to live in their cars, surely we can do
10
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better.
https://vancouversun.com/news/local-news/homeless-asking-city-to-let-them-live-in-their-vehicles

It will take some creativity and flexibility, but we believe that My Home 4 Now can be part of the solution
and come together to try to help in a realistic and timely manner.

Please contact me if you have any thoughts to share. | will be happy to bring a small model of our home
to demonstrate how it's assembled and discuss the variations that we can offer and the costs associated
with them. | hope to hear from you soon, so that vulnerable people can sleep securely, possibly for the
first time in years.

Heather Sebastian

11
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Elmore, Mable SDPR:EX

From: Deppiesse, Jordan SDPR:EX
Sent: December 2, 2019 2:06 PM
To: 'Ismith@mnbc.ca’; s.22
‘cwright@tapsbc.ca’; $-22 ‘adrienne@firstcallbc.org’;

‘zahra.esmail@southvan.org'; 'Stephanie.smith@bcgeu.ca'; 'Catherine_Ludgate@vancity.com’;
‘rmcgregor@cfswl.ca’; 'pendakur@sfu.ca’; ‘ccasimer@fns.bc.ca';s.22
Cc: Squance, Leah SDPR:EX; Brandt, Alissa SDPR:EX; EImore, Mable SDPR:EX; Harrington, Molly SDPR:EX
Subject: PRAC Media Update: Nov 18 - Dec 2

Dear Committee Members,

This email is the bi-weekly update on government initiatives that advance the priorities outlined in TogetherBC.

The article summaries are categorized under the Four Guiding Principles of TogetherBC: Affordability, Opportunity,
Reconciliation, and Social Inclusion. Please find the article summaries and links to full articles below.

PRAC Media Update
Nov. 18 — Dec. 2, 2019

Affordability

Standing up for families frustrated by cellphone bills

(Nov. 19) British Columbians who feel they are being gouged on their cellphone bills will have help with the
appointment of a federal lead on telecommunications. Premier John Horgan has appointed Bob D’Eith, MLA for Maple
Ridge-Mission, to stand up for B.C. families by advocating to Ottawa for more affordable and transparent cellphone
options.

Homes, hope on the way for women, children leaving violence

(Nov. 25) Women and children leaving violence will soon benefit from over 260 new spaces of transition, second-stage
and affordable housing in 11 buildings throughout B.C. Government made the announcement to kick off the 16 Days of
Activism Against Gender-Based Violence.

Opportunity

Students supported with better access to more mental health programs
(Nov. 20) A S2-million provincewide investment in school-based student mental health will help ensure kids can access
support when they need it and that they feel safe and connected at school.

Reconciliation

B.C. Indigenous human rights legislation passes unanimously
(Nov. 26) British Columbia is the first province in Canada to enshrine the human rights of Indigenous peoples in law. Bill
41, the Declaration on the Rights of Indigenous Peoples act, passed unanimously on Tuesday, Nov. 26, 2019.

New course offers support for Indigenous parents

(Nov. 26) Indigenous parents who are going through separation or divorce can now access a free online course that can
help them make decisions in the best interests of their children. Parenting After Separation (PAS) for Indigenous
Families offers information about how Indigenous parents can honour their children while working through challenges

12
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like determining parenting time and child support. The course responds to an identified need for an accessible online
course that reflects Indigenous peoples’ history and cultural perspectives.

Social Inclusion

Anti-racism network launches to build safer communities for people

(Nov. 20) Communities throughout British Columbia will be safer and more inclusive for people with the launch of the
Resilience BC Anti-Racism Network. Communities throughout British Columbia will be safer and more inclusive for
people with the launch of the Resilience BC Anti-Racism Network.

Thanks,
Jordan

Jordan Deppiesse

Manager, Poverty Reduction

Strategic Policy Initiatives Branch | Research, Innovation and Policy Division
Ministry of Social Development and Poverty Reduction

Phone: 778 698 7853 |email: Jordan.Deppiesse@gov.bc.ca

Grateful to be living and working on the traditional territory of the Lakvapan peoples.
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Elmore, Mable SDPR:EX

From: Employee News PSA:EX
Sent: December 2, 2019 11:19 AM
Subject: Public Interest Disclosure Act

BC Public Service Executive Message | December 2, 2019

Okenge Yuma Morisho
Deputy Minister
BC Public Service Agency

14
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Public Interest Disclosure Act

What’s happening?
The Public Interest Disclosure Act (PIDA) is now in effect for employees of provincial government ministries.

Reporting wrongdoing demonstrates our public service values and the accountability we have to citizens and colleagues.
Under the Standards of Conduct, public servants have a duty to report any situation relevant to the BC Public Service

Agency they believe contravenes the law, misuses public funds or assets, or represents a danger to public health and
safety, or a significant danger to the environment, internally through the processes outlined in the Standards of Conduct
under “Allegations of Wrongdoing.” The Standards of Conduct makes clear the expectation employees are also required
to report incidents of bullying, breaches of the Standards of Conduct and wrongdoing. We have always encouraged
employees to speak up about wrongdoing — and when they come forward, we protect them against reprisal.

PIDA gives all ministry employees (current and former) an additional avenue to report serious wrongdoing and provides
legislated reprisal protections and the option of reporting directly to the BC ombudsperson. Ministry employees can
make a PIDA disclosure to their supervisor, ministry ethics advisor, the BC Public Service Agency designated officer, or to

the Office of the Ombudsperson. The Act makes it an offence to commit or direct reprisal against an employee who
makes a good-faith disclosure under PIDA or seeks advice about PIDA. The Office of the Ombudsperson’s mandate also
includes the responsibility of investigating reports of reprisal against employees.

With the implementation of PIDA, some employees in government ministries will have new roles and responsibilities.
Ministry ethics advisors will assist potential disclosers by providing advice on process and receiving disclosures about
wrongdoing. Supervisors have new responsibilities for giving advice on PIDA process and receiving disclosures. For
details, please refer to the Public Interest Disclosure Act Guidance for Ministry Supervisors page on MyHR.

More information

Read the article on @Work with links to MyHR which provides additional information and resources.

Thank you for your ongoing commitment to building a culture of ethics in the BC Public Service.

Sincerely,

Okenge Yuma Morisho

Deputy Minister and Corporate Ethics Lead
BC Public Service Agency

RITISH

Cowssr | Where ideas work
-
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Elmore, Mable SDPR:EX

5.22
From:
Sent: December 1, 2019 6:54 AM
Subject:
5.22 . . . . . .
Hellc i have something very important to discuss with you kindly reply back
for details.

17
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